Press Release EBB -034- 2022

PHILCONGEN LA AND CEDARS SINAI HOSPITAL CONSIDER POSSIBLE AREAS OF COOPERATION ON HEALTHCARE AND WELLNESS FOR FIL-AMS



Consul General Edgar Badajos (center) and other consular officials listen to presentations by Cedar Sinai Medical Center officials.

12 April 2022, Los Angeles – Philippine Consulate officials led by Consul General Edgar Badajos visited Cedars Sinai Medical Center (CSMC) in Beverly Hills on 11 April 2022 to see first-hand the hospital's world-class facilities and leading-edge technology and also learn about its various community outreach programs that may be of benefit to the Filipino-American community in Southern California, Arizona, and Southern Nevada.



Consul General
Badajos (third
from L) with
Cedars Sinai
Officials, Consul
Maynard S.
Maleon (6 th from
L) and
Information
Officer Mary
Grace D. Leaño
(7 th from L)

Following a meeting between the consular team and key hospital officials, the two sides believed that cooperation is possible in a number of areas, including in the conduct by CSMC of charity medical missions on the sidelines of Post's consular mobile services, the conduct of a webinar on health and wellness for the Filipino community with CSMC medical doctors as resource speakers, and long-term partnership between CSMC and Filipino-owned healthcare facilities such as assisted living and homecare facilities. *END*.